
.- ' Commonwealth Edison
- One ;irst Nabonal Plaza. CNcago Ilhnois

Address Reply to Post Off'ce Box 767
Chicago. Uhnor,60690

July 25, 1979

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washincton, D.C. 20555

Subject: Quad-cities Station Units 1 and 2
Inservice Inspection Prouram
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254/265

__

Reference (a)- C. Reed letter to Director of NRR
dated April 18, 1979

Dear Sir:

In accordance with the requirements or 10 CFR
50.55a(g), enclosed for your review is the Innervice In s pect ion
(ISI) Program for Ouad-Cities Uni".s 1 and 2. Propoced Technical
Specification changes which reference the use of this ISI
Progran were submitted for your review in 1<eference (a).

To assist your review, three (3) color coded sets of
Piping and Instrument Diagrams are also enclosed.

Please address any questions concerning this matter
to this office.

One (1) signed original and thirty-nine (39) copies
of this trans mittal are provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

l'e fset"F b : ~ < <c .

Itobe rt F. Janecek
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Boiling Water Reactors

enclosure

79080609N.
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